Kindergarten Parent Survey Winners Selected!
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Thank you, Kindergarten parents!

The Children’s Services Division would like to thank parents of children in year 1 and year 2 kindergarten
who participated in the 2018 Kindergarten Parent Survey. This survey was conducted by The Regional
Municipality of Durham, in partnership with the Offord Centre for Child Studies at McMaster University

and local school boards.

The draw has taken place, and we have awarded 20 Durham residents with $50 gift cards to the grocery
store of their choice.

The survey received more than 1,500 responses from parents and caregivers. We appreciate your
feedback and participation. Results will be posted on the Children’s Services Division of our website in
early 2019.

To learn more about the Kindergarten Parent Survey, please visit the Offord Centre for Child Studies
website https://edi.offordcentre.com/about/kps/.
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